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Safety
first—and 
still fun!

We couldn’t be more 
proud of our in-person
learners for keeping 

their classmates and teachers 
safe by wearing masks. Even our
littlest Angels—our preschool 
students—show how it’s done!
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RUN
ANGELS

on theon the NOV. 12
(on campus)

NOV. 14
(virtual)5K& kids’ runs!
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Under the Sea:
Our second-graders 
display the aquatic 

creations they made under the 
direction of SRS art teacher 
Yolanda Prinsloo. The project is 
part of the class’ cross-curricular 
signature unit called “Habitats of 
Sea Life.”
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